
 

   

 

 
20/9/24 Home Learning Class F 

 
This week, Class F have been thinking about the book ‘The Great Big Book of Families’ and have discussed 

how different families can look. They have taken part in Show and Tell sessions, talking about the people 

who make up their family. We have also continued to practise our name writing with an adult to ensure 

we are forming the letters in our names correctly. The children made bread to go with soup class 1 had 

made and enjoyed tasting the soup.  

In phonics, the reception children have been revisiting phase 1 phonics. They have been concentrating on 

environmental sounds this week and have been on listening walks.  

In maths, reception children have sung lots of number songs and have played a game 1:1 with an adult. 

The Nursery children have continued their environmental sounds activities. In maths, they have carried 

out more activities concentrating on colour recognition.  

  

Home Learning Reception only 

Projects: 

Please choose one (or more!) of the following options to complete over the first half of the Autumn 

Term.  

1. Practise recognising and writing the letters in your child’s name. You could explore writing using 

different pens/pencils, using chalk outside, writing letters in a tray of salt or sand or finger painting 

their name. 

2. Sing number songs with your child. We have been singing ‘Five little ducks’, ‘10 red apples’ and ‘10 

in a bed’.  

Reading 

The children do not have phonics books yet, but please spend time reading and enjoying books with your 

children. Talking about what is happening in the story and the characters.  

 

Home Learning Nursery 

Spend time reading and enjoying books with your children. We have been singing the song ‘Five little 

ducks’ which you could sing with your child.   

 

 

 


